
        

                        QUANTICO SHOOTING CLUB 
                                400 5TH AVENUE; P. O. BOX 212 

                                  QUANTICO, VIRGINIA  22134 

 

The Quantico Shooting Club had a great start to our summer shooting season this past weekend.  Range 305 and 

the Shotgun Range were open on Saturday and Sunday thanks to the QSC volunteer RSOs.  Over 80 club 

members and their guests visited Range 305 to participate in their favorite shooting sports, and nearly 20 club 

members and guests were shooting American Trap and / or Skeet on the Shotgun Range. 

 

In remembrance of the 77th Anniversary of the D-Day Normandy Landings, Skip Booth brought his father’s 

government issue M1911A1 that was on the beach on that day.  Amazing opportunity for those of us interested 

in firearms and military history.  Of course, if Skip owns a firearm, you can bet it is fully functional. 

 

The June calendar is full of competitive shooting opportunities.  This upcoming month there are several 

matches for GSM Rifle, both USPSA and SCSA Pistol, and Rimfire Rifle PRS.  If there are other style matches 

members are interested in seeing, let the Board know.  This is a volunteer run organization, if there is support 

for an activity, we can “Make it Happen!” 

 

The website calendar tab should be your second stop when you enter www.quanticoshootingclub.com.  After 

the Home page it contains all the information you will need regarding upcoming range availability, matches, 

and other events.  Do not forget to “drill down” into the links on the calendar for details on the events. 

 

Our Membership continues to grow.  We have over 1300 members and new members are joining each week.  If 

you do not have a military ID card register to get your DBIDS card.  Details are on the website under the 

Membership tab. The Visitors Center is closed on Sunday.    

 

Our first and foremost interest is in safety.  In addition to practicing safe firearms handling, don’t forget to bring 

tick repellant, sun block, and plenty of fluids to the range to stay healthy and make your time of the range more 

enjoyable. 

 

The Club continues to have Range Safety Officer volunteer shortages.  If you have been a QSC RSO in the past, 

the Board would encourage you to renew your certifications.  If you have not been a RSO in the QSC but you 

are or were an RSO in the military, law enforcement, or NRA, we can assist you in quickly recertifying to open 

and operate MCBQ ranges for the QSC.  Contact:   RSOTraining@quanticoshootingclub.com 

 

The Board is still in need of a Board Secretary to backfill Lee Hilty who had to step down from his position this 

past January due to personal reasons.  Per the By-Laws, the board is charged with the overall management of 

the club.  Open positions on the board hamper the operational capabilities of the club.  Contact 

Mark.Drinkwater@quanticoshootingclub.com. 

 

That is all for now.  We look forward to seeing you on the ranges again soon! 

 

Your QSC Board and Staff 
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